
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The  articles  in this issue  of  the  Alberta  Law  Review  are  selected  from 
papers  presented  at the  Canadian  Association  of  Law  Teachers  Annual  Con- 
ference, held at the Law Centre, University  of Alberta, Edmonton,  from June  1 
to June 4,  1975, on  the  topic  “One  Hundred  Years  of  the  Supreme  Court  of 
Canada.” 

 
The paper presented by W. R. Lederman, and portions of the paper pre- 

sented by W. S. Tarnopolsky, were recently published in the Canadian Bar 
Review. However, in the interest of completeness, the Alberta Law Review 
was authorized to publish them with the otherpapers  in this special issue. 

 


